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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Meredith Peterson <merempete@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 4:35 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1529 Iglehart Avenue Tax Assessment for J1905A

I have not since I moved out but I can go do that. 
 
On Wed, Nov 21, 2018, 4:12 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us wrote: 

Yes.  Have you trim the ones in the alley?   

  

Mai 

  

From: Meredith Peterson [mailto:merempete@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 4:01 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1529 Iglehart Avenue Tax Assessment for J1905A 

  

So if I'm understanding you right they trimmed the wrong side? And I need to remove the vegetation in the alley? 

  

On Wed, Nov 21, 2018, 3:21 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us wrote: 

Hello Ms. Quade, 

Ms. Moermond is going to recommend deletion of your assessment on the summary abatement to remove overgrown 
vegetation impeding public right of way which was heard on November 20th.  This was a work order to remove 
overgrown vegetation in the alley, not the boulevard.  The boulevard trees would have been cut by Forestry and NOT 
your responsibility.   

  

If you don’t wish to contest to this recommendation, there is no need to attend the public hearing on January 9 at 
3:30 p.m. in Room 300. 

  

Thank you! 

  



2

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  


